
Dr. Paula Gregory is working with the students in Warren 

Easton's STEM Academy.  Dr. Gregory has formed a year-long 

partnership with the students in the genetics/forensics section 

of the STEM Academy.  Warren Easton Charter High School 

is the oldest public high school in the state of Louisiana and 

the only open-admission New Orleans public high school to 

receive A+ rating in 2011, because they had the greatest 

increase in SPS score (27.6 points) from last year.  The STEM 

Academy is funded through a USDOE's Gulf Coast Recovery 

Grant. The purpose of the STEM Academy is to improve 

Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics education 

for all students at Warren Easton. 

 

STEM Academy students are among the best and brightest students at Warren 

Easton High School.  The STEM Academy program meets after school and provides 

the students with enrichment and technology experiences tailored to best fit their 

interests.  Dr. Gregory is also a member of the STEM Academy Advisory Council, 

providing input on all the programs.  She has ten activities planned for the 

students, culminating with a field trip to the LSUHSC campus. 

 

For more information please visit: http://www.e-stemlab.org/Genetics.html 
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